City of Grover Beach
Street Rehabilitation & Repair Program

Your Measure K
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TAX DOLLARS AT WORK!

Weekly Construction Update: Week of May 28, 2018

The City is continuing the multi-year project to rehabilitate streets utilizing voter approved
bond funds generated by Measure K. More information regarding Measure K and future pro-
jects can be found on the City’s website which can be accessed by following this link:

http://www.grover.org/index.aspx?NID=321.

1. Street striping of 3rd Street, South 8th Street, between West Grand Avenue and Farroll
Road, South 13th Street, between West Grand Avenue and Farroll Road, North 16th
Street, between West Grand Avenue and Atlantic City Avenue, Long Branch Avenue, be-
tween Oak Park Boulevard and South 13th Street, Mentone Avenue, and Newport Ave-
nue, between Front Street and North 4th Street, is expected to be complete by Friday,
June 1st.

2. Repaving of Stinson Court has been delayed until early 2019 due to expected grant-funded
waterline improvements.

3. Over the next two weeks, concrete driveway extensions to the new edge of roadway will
be constructed on Long Branch Avenue between South 4th Street and South 8th Street.
NOTE: new concrete driveways require a 7-day curing time prior to vehicle use.

4. Demolition of existing asphalt and concrete curbs, gutters, sidewalks, and corner ramps
North of Ocean View Avenue on Front Street and 1st Street will be performed over the
next two weeks.

This status update is intended to inform the public on the status of the Measure K-14 Street
Rehabilitation and Repair Project. Field conditions and work progress are monitored daily and
are subject to change daily. As a result, the dates indicated in this update are also subject to
change. Schedule and location information is most accurate within three weeks of the date of
this posting. Information will be updated weekly.
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